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 السلام عليكم

 

Dear Graduand, 

 

INVITATION TO ATTEND THE 36TH IIUM CONVOCATION CEREMONY 

 

Congratulations on the completion of your studies. It gives us great pleasure to 

invite you to attend the 36th IIUM Convocation Ceremony which will be held from 

12th March 2022 (Saturday) until 20th March 2022 (Sunday) at the IIUM Cultural 

Centre, IIUM Gombak Campus. 

 

To ensure the smooth running of the ceremony, kindly visit convo.iium.edu.my 

website for detailed information on the convocation ceremony. If you are unable to 

attend the ceremony, kindly fill in the Reply Form which is downloadable at the 

above-mentioned website and return it to us before 25th February 2022 (Friday). 

 

The convocation robe collection counter at the IIUM Cultural Centre, IIUM Gombak 

Campus will be opened on: 

 

5th - 6th March 2022 (Saturday – Sunday)- Main Hall ICC 

9th - 20th March 2022 (Monday – Sunday)-Robes Room ICC 

 

We wish to remind you that you are required to fill in the: 

 

i.      Robe and Cards Collection Form. 

ii.     Authorization Form (if someone else is collecting the robe on your behalf). 
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Kindly take note that Robe and Card Collection Form must be presented when 

collecting your robe. 

 

Please be informed that, you are required to return your robe, hood, mortarboard 

and its accessory before leaving the hall. If you wish to retain your robe for until 

27th of March 2022, you are required to pay a deposit when collecting your robe.  

The deposit must be in the form of Banker’s Cheque/ Postal Order/ Wang Pos 

payable to Finance Director, IIUM with the amount of RM450.00 for an 

Undergraduate robe, or RM500.00 for a Master robe, or RM750.00 for a PhD 

robe. The deposit will be refunded when the robe is returned. 

 

Kindly be informed that the convocation ceremony will be done based on standard 

operating procedures and guidelines by Ministry of Health. 

 

Should you have further inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact our offices at 

the following numbers or emails: 

 

i.        Invitation (03-6421 3014/4028/4048/4025/4033 or convo@iium.edu.my) 

ii.       Robe (03-6421 4014 or mohdhalmi@iium.edu.my) 

 

We hope you will be able to join the thousands of IIUM graduands who, with 

members of their families and friends, will take part in the 36th IIUM Convocation 

Ceremony. 

 

You will be most welcome. والسَّلآم 

 

 

 

‘LEADING THE WAY’ 

 

Yours sincerely  

IIUM Convocation Committee 


